Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by La Galere Markets, Inc.; (DS 2017-064) on September 27, 2017. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition:
Petitioner La Galere Markets, Inc.’s petition for declaratory statement was granted. Prospective Intervenors Beer Industry of Florida’s, Florida Beer Wholesalers Association, Inc.’s and Florida Independent Spirits Association’s requests to intervene were granted. Petitioner’s proposed business model was deemed to be incompatible with the provisions of the Beverage Law in effect at the time of this Order.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Agency Clerk's Office, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202; (850)717-1183; AGC.Filing@MyFloridaLicense.com
Please refer all comments to: Daniel McGinn, Assistant General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202; DS 2017-064; DBPR Ref # 2017-046592

